
UK  Government  to  opt-out  of
Rome I Regulation
In a controversial decision, the UK Government has decided not to opt-in to
the proposed Regulation on the law applicable to contractual  obligations
("Rome I").

Information on Rome I (press release)
The Report of the Financial Markets Law Committee (which may have had
an impact on the UK decision)

Further information will be posted as it becomes available.
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